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Subject: RE: Decision VII/8h (Hungary) - outstanding plan of action

Dear Ms. Marshall

Dear Fiona,

Thank you for your kind email.

The final takeover process took place at the end of August. Accordingly that, we have been
forwarded your email to the colleagues, who are intended to be responsible for the
Convention in the new structure.

I would like to inform you if you would like to communicate directly, my colleague can be
contacted at the following e-mail address:

Ms. Cintia Nagy

Head of Department

We trust the further cooperation will be successful.

With kind regards,

On behalf of

Ms. Andrea Barad

dr. Nagy Bernadett





